
 
 

 
NOTICE 

 

 All the students of II, IV and VI-Semesters are hereby informed that a Guardian meeting will be 

held on 6th May (Tuesday), 2025 at 7:00 p.m. in the Room No. MB 08. Every student, along with 

his/her parents, must be present at the college by 7:00 p.m. Also note that every Guardian must 

bring his/her original Aadhaar Card. 

 

 

                                                                                             
                                                                                           (Dr. B.C. Barman) 
                                                                                          Teacher-in-Charge 

                                                                                            Netaji Nagar College  

                                                                                                                                 
 Copy to: 
 
1. College Website 
2. Classes of Sem-II, IV&VI 
3. Principal’s Notice Book 
4. Teachers’ Notice Book 
5. Non-Teaching Notice Book 
6. Students’ Notice Board 
7. Students’ Union 
8. Non-Teaching Notice Book 
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